
 

 

Complimentary Student Registrations Available for the  

2017 International Turf Research Conference (16-21 July) 

  

The ITRC Student Travel Award Committee is pleased to announce that due to 
strong sponsor support there are additional student travel awards available in the 
form of complimentary 2017 ITRC registrations.  To be eligible for a complimentary 
registration, applicants must be a current undergraduate or graduate student 
studying turfgrass science and must have the permission of their primary advisor to 
attend the ITRC.  Students presenting at the conference will be given preference for 
the complimentary registrations, but all turfgrass students interested in attending will 
be eligible.    

  

To apply for a complimentary registration, please email a 1-2 page resume/CV and 
brief statement (1 page maximum) to Paul Koch at plkoch@wisc.edu.  The statement 
should include the title of your talk (if presenting), a brief description of your research, 
how attendance at the 2017 ITRC will advance your career goals, and the name and 
email address of your primary advisor.   

  

Completed applications should be saved as a single PDF file and emailed to Paul 
Koch  (plkoch@wisc.edu) by April 30th, 2017 at 11:59 PM.  Award recipients will be 
notified within approximately 2 weeks.  Questions regarding the application process 
should be directed to Paul Koch at plkoch@wisc.edu or 608-262-6531. 

  

 


